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Dear eSafety colleagues,

You likely saw that on Tuesday Ofcom published a call for evidence focused on the protection of
children online. This call for evidence is now open, and we will be accepting written responses
until 21 March 2023.

We are seeking evidence from a wide range of stakeholders, to strengthen our understanding of
the range of approaches and techniques that platforms can employ to help them meet their
future online safety duties in respect of children. The questions we pose differ from those in the
call for evidence we published in July, which focused on illegal harms. 

Of course we understand that it is holiday-time in Australia at the moment, but as with our last
call for evidence, would welcome feedback from eSafety.

If you have any immediate questions about the document or submitting a response to our call 
for evidence, please get in touch with me or the team at @ofcom.org.uk.

Best,
 

 Online Safety
 
 

:: Ofcom
 Riverside House
 2a Southwark Bridge Road
 London SE1 9HA
 www.ofcom.org.uk
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